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Annual Generations Fundraiser 

Mauldin Civitan had the opportunity to attend the annual fundraising luncheon 

again this year. This year did not disappoint. We were warmly greeted by the 

young men. The food was delicious and Jimmy Wayne kept the audience focus. 

Jimmy Wayne sang a song and told his story about his journey from foster care to 

fame.  

                  

Twelve members were able to come and support this Fundraiser luncheon. A 

wonderful time was had by all. Many left with visions of next years Fundraiser 

luncheon event.  
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NEXT MEETING 

 

Mauldin Cultural Center 

April 2, 2020 @ 12:00pm 

 
Dues 

Membership Dues for 
Jan, Feb, Mar may be 
mailed to:  

P.O Box 1068 
Mauldin, SC 29662 
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Bowling Star Party 

Ten young men from Generations Group on March 15, 2020 celebrated a Star Party with a bowling 

event sponsored by the Mauldin Civitan Club at the Golden Star Bowling Lanes in Simpsonville, SC. 

Mauldin Civitan Club members Judith Pradel, Curtis Pressley and Allen Chavis joined in the fun. Pizza and 

drinks topped of the Star Party enjoyed by all. 

 

President’s Message 

Civitans, I know we are all diligently monitoring the COVID-19 situation 

around the clock and have precautions in place to stay safe during this 

period of uncertainty. Our hearts and thoughts go out to the people who 

have been affected by the unprecedented events. We all appreciate the 

healthcare workers, local communities, and governments around the world 

who are on the front line working to contain this coronavirus. Please do all 

you can to remain safe. With that being said, I believe we should cancel our 

next meeting in person. At this moment, I am waiting to hear back from our 

Board members to make a final decision. 

I would like to thank Judith for all her hard work in coordinating the 

Generation Fundraiser Luncheon. Twelve Members were able to attend this 

year. We all had a wonderful time. The food and entertainment were excellent. Jimmy Wayne sang a 

song and kept us all focused. He told his story about his journey from foster care. We can’t wait until 

next year. 

On Sunday, March 15th at 2:00 pm, we will be sponsoring a Star Party for the young men at the 

Generations Home. We will be bowling at Golden Lanes and enjoying pizza. If you are not doing 

anything, come and take part in the fun.  

We will bring a new slate of officers to you in April. I hope you will consider taking a leadership position. 

If we are going to remain a productive club, we will need each of you to step up to the plate.  

 Our club will be working on two major projects in the coming weeks: March of Dimes and Special 

Olympics. We will need 100 % participation. We have a goal to contribute $1,000 again this year. Our 

budget is $500, so we will need to raise $500 out of pocket. Suzi has set up a very easy process to have 

your family and friends to donate to March of Dimes on behalf of Mauldin Civitan.  Please give her a call 

if you have any questions on how to click into our page on line at the March of Dimes sites. 

God’s Blessings,  

Jimmy DuRante    
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Soap Box Derby Going Strong! 
 

 

 
 

 

Former Mauldin Mayor Dennis 

Raines introduces Larry 

Thienes, Board Chairman for 

Upstate SC  Soap Box Derby 
 

 

 

 

                 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday! 
 

Betty DuRante        March 2 
 

 Lee Gray    March 11 
 

 Diane Staley    March 15 
 

 


